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PUBLIC MEETING 
CSD PAVILION 
April 18th at 6:30PM 
 
The El Dorado County General Plan requires that the Economic Element be 
updated and approved every four years. The El Dorado County Board of 
Supervisors requested that their Economic Development Advisory Committee 
(EDAC) move forward with the development of community based committees to 
allow all of us to have a say in how the El Dorado County General Plan will be 
implemented for our respective areas. This process has taken the perceived 
deals made in the “Back Room” and moved them into the “Front Room” to 
provide transparency and facilitate wide spread public involvement.  
 
With the encouragement of EDAC, El Dorado Hills has formed its own local 
Community Economic Development Advisory Committee, CEDAC-EDH with 
boundaries contained within the 95762 zip code. This 11 member group of 
coordinators is made up of EDH resident leaders who have been involved with 
many diverse groups and organizations within El Dorado Hills and throughout El 
Dorado County.  
 
It is the groups hope that many El Dorado Hills residents will get involved as local 
meetings take place. The meetings will address a variety of subjects such as 
Community Needs and Visioning, Parks and Recreation, Traffic Mitigation, 
Business and Job Creation and Retention, Housing, Senior Programs, Historic 
Preservation and more. 
 
On April 18th you will have an opportunity to meet the community coordinators, 
understand the structure of future meetings, determine topics for discussion, and 
learn how your input will make a difference in long range planning. 
  
This is a once in a lifetime opportunity for us to determine the future of El Dorado 
Hills. We can do this together as the EDH Community or we can leave it to 
County staff to do it for us. Please consider getting involved now, by adding your 
voice to the discussions or volunteering to work on one of the subcommittees. 
We need your ideas/ involvement to establish the community based 
recommendations that the Board of Supervisors will adopt as part of the General 
Plan update. 

“El Dorado Hills, Better Together” 


